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What can I tell our students, staff 

and community – suggested wording 

 
Interim decision 

 
»    On 25 November 2015, the Minister made an interim decision that Redcliffs School 

should close in January 2017. 

» This interim decision has been made because the Minister remains concerned about the 

potential for future disruption to education provision if the school returns to the Main 

Road site.     

 
 

 
Consultation process 

 
»   An interim decision is not a final decision.  

»   The Board has been asked to provide any further feedback it may have about why 

the school should not close. The Board’s submission will then be considered along 

with the initial submission before a final decision is made.  

»  The Minister has asked the Board to provide feedback on how long it thinks it will 

need for this further consultation process, and the end date for this process will then 

be confirmed. 

 
 

 
Support available 

 

»   Further information is available at www.shapingeducation.govt.nz or phone 378 7300. 

http://www.shapingeducation.govt.nz/

